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Sweden – Aid transport 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 

      
An aid transport always requires a lot of work and preparation 

are always required, and this time it was more arduous than 

usual. A company in Stockholm that was about to move from its 

premises had offered the Foundation very fine office furniture. 

In Voivodeni, Romania, there was a need for them at the school, 

medical clinic, elementary school office, and other places. The 

problem was that the truck we use for transports was too large to 

enter the Hälsingegatan/Härdgången where the furniture was 

located.  The solution was to rent two smaller covered trucks 

that shuttled back and forth between Hälsingegatan and  

Floragatan, where SB Foundation’s large truck was parked and 

all the moving cartons with clothes, shoes, toys, and more would 

be loaded.  It was a real challenge, and the Board is deeply 

grateful to all who helped in different ways – Agneta, Anderz, 

Birgitta, Christina, Elena, Fredrik, Greger, Jacob, Katarina, 

Lilian, Lollo, Margareta, Maria, Martin, Ragnar, Roffe, Stellan, 

Susanne, and Thomas. A HUGE THANK YOU TO EACH ONE 

OF YOU and to John who connected us to the company in 

Stockholm. And we are grateful that by the grace of God the sun was shining over us on this 

day – not one drop of rain or snowflakes hampered the project! 
 

Warm Christmas greetings to all the friends of the SB Foundation  

from us on the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger 
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